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Strategic Planning Input Sessions

Dear faculty and staff,

It was wonderful to see so many of you at Gathering Day and to reconnect over lunch, celebrate
the end of the academic year, honor our retirees for their years of service, and provide updates
on the important work we have been engaged in during this academic year.

Among those updates was our strategic planning process and timeline, and next steps in the
process. In order to build upon the work of last year’'s Community Day session and as we
continue to gather the valuable input of our faculty and staff, | invite you to attend a Community
Input Session this summer. There will be four sessions covering our discussion questions;
please choose one session to attend.

Each session will take place in Anderson Chapel from 9 a.m. — 12 p.m. The dates for June input
sessions will be June 8 and June 21. Please click here to RSVP.

Dates and times for input sessions in late August are being finalized and will be communicated
soon.

Thank you for participating in this important effort!
With gratitude and respect,

Mary K. Surridge
President

North Park University - 3225 W Foster Ave, Chicago, IL 60625-4895
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